
Early Support for Infants and Toddlers Proviso 

 

 

 

 

The Department of Children, Youth, and Families, in consultation with the Office of the 

Superintendent of Public Instruction, the Office of Financial Management, and the 

Caseload Forecast Council must develop a proposal to transfer the annual allocations 

appropriated in the Omnibus Appropriations Act for early intervention services for 

children with disabilities from birth through two years of age, from the Superintendent of 

Public Instruction to the Department of Children, Youth, and Families beginning July 1, 

2020.  

 

The Department of Children, Youth, and Families must submit a model detailing how 

allocations for this program will be determined and identifying the necessary statutory 

changes to the Office of Financial Management and the Fiscal Committees of the 

Legislature no later than September 1, 2019.  

 

Beginning July 1, 2019, there shall be an administrative limit of five percent on all state 

funds allocated to school districts for early intervention services for children with 

disabilities from birth through two years of age. 


